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Information  
Letter no. 04-2015 

 
Dear Member Federations, 
 

according article 1.1 of our Internal Rules and article 11.2 of our Statutes 
we inform you that this year’s Ordinary Congress of our Confederation will 
be held  
 

in Montreux (SUI) 
Friday, 5th June 2015 – 10.00 h 

Montreux Music & Convention Centre 
Avenue Claude Nobs 5 

CH-1820 Montreux 
 
We are taking advantage of this information to remind you about booking 
your hotel accommodation before the 6th March 2015 in order to get the 
guaranteed prices as outlined in our letter of 14.01.2015. 
 

Invitations in English and French with more details and agenda will follow 
at a later date. Please observe also article 11.3 of our Statutes and be 
informed that so far there is no candidate for the 2016 European U-23 
championships. Candidates are still welcomed. 
 

Best regards, 

Max Geuter 

General Secretariate 
Postfach 1138 

D-82 179 Groebenzell-Muenchen 
                 Email: mwfgeuter@aol.com 
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